October 2018 Newsletter
[bookmark: _GoBack]Following a unanimous vote at the Council's Regulatory Committee meeting last night, we are pleased to announce that there will be a consultation on the proposal for a buffer zone around the BPAS Clinic on Rosslyn Road this year.

We don't have the timings yet but the consultation will run for 6-8 weeks and we are expecting it to have launched before Christmas. 

Once we have the details of the consultation we will let you know via this forum so please keep an eye out for our next update!

Although we understand that a consultation might seem like an annoying or unnecessary step in the process, it is a legal requirement prior to implementing a Public Space Protection Order (PSPO) which is the only realistic tool available to the Council to create a buffer zone. Therefore it is critical that everyone responds to the consultation once it has opened.

Thank you for your continued support, please let me know if you have any questions

Caroline - on behalf of Reclaim Rosslyn Road 
